
31st May, 1922.

Bear Sir Arthur,
I am sending this note out by 1’urse to say 

how pleased I was on my return recently from the 
West Indies to learn of the progress that had been 
made with the scheme we discussed last summer for 
facilitating the entry of Canadian graduates into 
the Colonial Services.

I very much appreciate the trouble which you 
and those associated with you have taken so far to 
give effect to this idea. I hope you will find it 
possible to conclude satisfactory arrangements this 
summer, and that the scheme will bear good fruit in 
the future.

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.


